
As Advent and Christmas 

approaches we want to remind 

everyone of our Parish Christmas 

Giving Program for children and those 

less fortunate who need our help. 

 

The Christmas Giving Trees are located at the rear of the Church.  We encourage each of you to consider 

taking an ornament from one (or all) of the trees.  The first tree contains names of children submitted 

by the Cambria City Mission.  Gifts should be wrapped with the ornament attached and returned to 

the Church or Parish Office no later than Sunday, December 7.   

The ornaments on the second tree are for Giant Eagle Cards that will be given to those who need to 

purchase food items for the holiday season.  The gift cards can be placed in the collection basket (please 

do not place them under the tree) or brought to the Parish Office. 

The Gabriel Project Tree has tags with suggestions for gifts for the babies and families being served by 

the Gabriel Project.  There will also be the Angel Baby Tree in the vestibule by the bassinet. 

Gifts should be wrapped and returned to the Church no later than Sunday, December 7.  If you have 

any questions concerning this program, please contact the Parish Office, Monday thru Thursday 

between the hours of 9:00AM – 3:00PM. 

“Give, and it will be given to you:  good measure, pressed down, shaken 

together, and running over will be put into your bosom.  For with the same 

measure that you use, it will be measure back to you.”  Luke 6:38 
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